
Hampton Lake Bocce Club 
Mid-Season Meet UP 
May 22, 2025 at 5pm

Spring Music Series at the Barn

We are having another fantastic season full of laughter and good times.
To celebrate these good times, we are having a mid-season meet up at the Barn’s Spring Music Series.

We can connect with our bocce friends and meet new friends while enjoying some light snacks and a 
raffle for some cool gifts.

The Bocce Club will have 5 tables in the front, with more tables off to the side for our team to enjoy.
There will also definitely be room to bring your own chairs!

If you have never played and are 
interested in playing a fun social 
game that is for all ages, stop by 

and check it out.

Club Members please look out for the EVite in your email and RSVP to the event!
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